
On June 8, 2015 Deputies took a report of a burglary that had 
occurred at Bates County Redi-Mix.  When an employee went to get a 
load of rock, he noticed that several items were missing from the shop 
area.  A Detective from the Bates County Sheriff's Office was 
dispatched to the scene after shoe prints had been found.  Several 
photos were taken of the area.  The Detective also did a canvass of the 
area.   

The Employee made a list of items that were missing.  The value of the 
items is approximately $14000.00.  There was a Miller Blue Star 
Welder, a 90 pound air breaker and a 30 pound air breaker, cut off 
saw, hand grinders and other miscellaneous tools missing. 

If you know anything about this burglary, Sheriff Anderson urges you 
to contact a Detective at 660-679-3232.      
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